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WATER
August 17, 1994 RESOURCES

DEPARTMENT

City of Dallas
P.0O. Box 67
Dallas, OR 97338

REFERENCE: Transfer 6447

Enclosed is our check for $205.00. This is a full refund of the
fees submitted with transfer application 6447.

This transfer application was filed to request a change in point
of diversion for water use permit 4053, with a 1919 priority
date. The water right certificate for this permit is being
issued with the diversion point at the treatment plant. Since
the certificate for permit 4053 accomplishes what the transfer
requested, it is not needed.

Since the transfer is not needed, the application is being "mis-
filed". Mis-filing is our administrative action which allow us

close the file and make a full refund of the fees. If you have

any questions, please call the Water Rights Section, (503) 378-

3739.

Sincerely,

LARRY H. NUNN
Senior Water Rights Specialist

enclosure

Commerce Building,
158 12th Street NE
Salem, OR 97310-0210
(503) 378-3739

FAX (503) 378-8130



